
 
 
Date: 13 January 2025 
  
 
 
 
 

 
Milson Park Seawall Works 

 
Dear Resident/Business Owner,  
   
Shamrock Developments International Pty Ltd has been engaged to carry out seawall 
restoration works for Council. Details are provided below. 
 

• Street   McDougall St, Kirribilli  
• Location  Milson Park (refer to locality map overleaf) 
• Start Date  Monday 20 January 2025 
• Working Hours 7am to 6pm, Monday to Friday  

8am to 5pm, Saturday  
occasional night works – to suit changing tide levels 

• Duration  4 weeks (Weather Permitting) 
 

The work will involve drilling, grout injection and sandstone block works on the seawall. 
Pedestrians will be detoured around the work site. All effort will be made to minimise 
disruption and complete the works as quickly and safely as possible. Council appreciates 
your cooperation and patience. 
 
If you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact the site manager, 
Michael Reidy, on 0413 671 225 or at michaelreidy@shamrockdevelopments.com.au. 
Alternatively, you can contact Council’s Engineering Project Manager, Ashraf Doureihi, on 
9936 8232 or at ashraf.Doureihi@northsydney.nsw.gov.au. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
NORTH SYDNEY COUNCIL 
  

mailto:ashraf.Doureihi@northsydney.nsw.gov.au
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